
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
July 26, 2021 

 

To: Food Service Assistants, I, II, III 

 

From: Ann Haley, Operations Manager 

 

Subject: Return to School Dates and Professional Development 

 

 

Food Service Assistants, 

 

Welcome back!  We look forward to seeing everyone back at your assigned work site on  

Thursday, July 29th.    Please report to work for your scheduled shift. 

 

Masks are required for all staff working indoors. 

 

All staff are required to sign in to Qualtrics daily symptom checker. 

 

Food Service Assistants must attend the Departments Back to School and Professional 

Development Meeting. 
 

When:  Friday, July 30, 2021 

 

   Place: Chavez High School Theater 

 

   Time: 9:30AM – 1:00PM 

 

   

If you start work prior to 9:30, please report to your site before coming to the meeting.  You will be 

eligible to submit a mileage reimbursement form for driving to the meeting from your site. 

 

 

See you on Thursday! 
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